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CRIMINAL JUSTICE STANDARDS AND TRAINING COMMISSION 

TECHNICAL MEMORANDUM 2021-07 

DATE: 
TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

August 5, 2021 
Criminal Justice Agency Administrators 
Criminal Justice Training Center Directors 
Criminal Justice Selection Center Directors 
Director Dean Registe� 
Criminal Justice Professionalism Division 
Guidance regarding Use of the Exemption from Training, form CJSTC-76 

Effective July 1, 2021, the Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission (CJSTC) 
approved revision of the Florida Law Enforcement Basic Recruit Training Program. Some schools 
have requested guidance for applying the Exemption from Training, form CJSTC-76, to the new 
curriculum. The checklist on the bottom of page one on the form is based on topics rather than 
course titles, so the form will not be updated at this time. Please use the attached table as 
reference when determining whether an applicant has received equivalent training outside of 
Florida. 
If you have any questions, please contact Training and Research Manager Garrett Riggs in the 
Bureau of Training at GarrettRiggs@fdle.state.fl.us or (850) 410-8648. 
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